
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via eDocket Filing 
 
October 1, 2013 
 
Ms. Vikie Bailey-Goggins 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol Street N.E., Suite 215 
Salem, OR  97310-6611 
 
 Re: dishNet Wireline L.L.C. Change of Customer Care Contact 
 
Dear Ms Bailey-Goggins:  
 
dishNet Wireline L.L.C. provides this courtesy notification of a change in the Company’s 
Customer Care representative contact information for Commission’s reference.  The Company’s 
Customer care representative is: 
 

Mark Schmitt’s  
dishNET Wireline L.L.C. 
5701 S. Santa Fe Drive 
Littleton, CO 80120 
Direct Dial:  720.514.7319 
Facsimile:  303.313.2048  
 

dishNet Wireline L.L.C.’s toll free customer service number, 855.347.3474 and contact for 
Commission communications, William Hunt, Director – Regulatory, remain unchanged.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to the undersigned.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
dishNet Wireline L.L.C. 

 
 
 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 

         


